
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is RESPECT 

Treat others as you want to be treated. 
[Luke 6:31] 

 

St. George’s CEP Newsletter     

Issue 3: Friday 22nd September 2023 
October 2022 

 2020     ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
                                      ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

Our newest Oak class have completed their first full time 
week. They have settled in so well and getting to know 
the routines of our school.  
On Monday afternoon they went to Church with their 
Year 6 buddies and attended a service to receive their 
First Bible with family watching. They confidently shook 
hands with myself and Edward. A very big thank you to 
our PTA who donated funds for all of their Bibles as well 
as providing a welcome gift.  
With the visit to Church under their belts they finished 
the week sitting in Celebration Worship today. Nothing 
seems to faze this bunch!  
What a credit they are to their families and teachers, we 
are so proud of them! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In other news – on Monday we had our first Open The Book worship. Sadly, it was also the 
last worship Edward will take in school as he moves on from our parish – he will be 
greatly missed! Clubs started this week and it was great to see so many children taking 
part in them. I’ve also seen lots of great PE happening in school as well as classes learning 
about healthy eating! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dojo Points Winning House for the year so far: 
 

St. David 
 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
 
Cedar (Year 3): Finley 
 
Willow (Year 4): Maison 
 
Hazel (Year 5): Lacey 
 
Sycamore (Year 6): Hugo 

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve 96%. Last year 

we fell a bit short at 94.2% so this 
is a core focus to give our children 

the best life chances. 
 

Attendance this year so far: 
 

Oak (Year R): 99.7% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 98.5% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 96.0% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 97.5% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 96.8% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 95.8% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 97.6% 
 

Whole school:  97.2% 
 

Congratulations to: 
WILLOW CLASS 

 
You are the highest attenders this week! 

 

For unexpected absence eg 
illness, please call and speak to 

the school office before 9.30am so 
absence can be recorded 

accurately. 
 

If they have an appointment 
during the school day you MUST 

provide evidence of an 
appointment. 

 
Any other absence must be 

requested using our absence 
request form. This can be found 

through this link 
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5

REKR9 
 
 

BRING FAITH & EDUCATION TOGETHER 
by 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
                                        

This corner on our newsletter highlights people 
connected to our school who fulfill our school 

vision, this week that honour goes to… 

 
                                  Rev. Edward Wright  

             
Sadly, Edward is leaving our  

parish.  He has been a 
wonderful link between our 

school and the church.  
We wish him all the best in his next adventure.   

Thank you! 
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Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Bringing faith and education 
together 


